
Last Update: 5/30/2024 

Project Name: 200 West; 400 North to Center St Waterline & 
Roadway Reconstruction 

Project Update:  
 The contractor will start on the south end and head north on the 3rd of June. Expect roadway 

closures to start right of way. Residents will need to use alternative routes throughout 

construction. Sections of the roadway will be gravel for the next couple months. Please drive 

slowly and be patient until construction is completed. Water shutoff notices will be provided 48 

hours prior to planned water shutoffs. 

Expected traffic impacts:  

 Within the project limits the road will be closed to traffic for the duration of the project. 

Detours will be posted on the side streets surrounding the project.  

Project Overview:  

 This project will replace the aging and failing waterline from Center Street to 400 North 

and on 300 North.  The roadway surface also will be replaced throughout the project 

limits with drainage issues addressed.  

Project Area:  
 

 

Contractor Contact Information:  

 The contractor on this project is Awolf Construction, LLC. The project manager Jared 

Wolfgramm and he can be reached at 801-592-4570. 

Questions:  

 Please contact the Pleasant Grove Public Works Department at 801-785-2941 with 

comments or questions related to this project. 


